From: Robert Gore

Sent: 14 February 2022 14:54
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Murphy's Yard Development
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Dear Sirs,

| want to lodge my serious objection to the proposed development. | have been a resident of Hampstead for
over 40 years and | have seen some very undesirable projects approved by your Department without much
regard for the views of the local residents, the environment and Heath community.

The development proposed by this application is unreasonably large and it will end up looking and feeling like a
mid-20" Century Communist style city with buildings over-developed and squashed together.

As a regular visitor to all the parts of the Heath, | am very unhappy that the density and height of the proposed
buildings will have such a large impact on the views from parts of the Heath especially from Parliament Hill.

| accept the need for the creation of additional housing in the area but | believe it should be in proportion to the
existing environment.

Yours faithfully,

Robert Gore,




